
Hello F2PD I’m Mrs. Dixon and I am 

your teacher on a Thursday and 

Friday. 

I am really looking forward to seeing 

your smiling faces and excited to help 

you learn over the next year as well as 

have lots of fun along the way ☺

I had a baby boy last year and you 

may hear me talk about him lots. I love 

to travel with my family and  I like to 

take my little boy on lots of walks and 

go on fun days out .

welcoming you into F2 

and getting to know 

about you! 

I am also looking 

forward  to  teaching 

you lots of new skills so 

you are ready to learn 

lots of new things! 


